Arrangements for Y7 – lateral flow testing Thursday 2nd September 2021
All pupils should come in to school for their Covid-19 ‘lateral flow test’ on Thursday 2nd September 2021. This test is supervised by staff but administered by the pupils themselves.
Pupils should attend for their appointment time only and leave the site immediately afterwards. They do NOT need to be in uniform.
Parents can bring pupils to the site by car but must wait in the car park. Pupils can come to school independently but must follow the rules relating to use of public transport.
Pupils should go straight to the test centre which is the KS4 café/building behind the sports hall. 
Pupils will only be informed of the result of the test if it is positive. If they do not hear anything by the end of the day, they can assume that the test is negative.
The first full day of school for Y7 will then be Friday 3rd September. Pupils should arrive at the time that they have been told to do so.  They will need to be in full uniform with lanyard, sanitiser and a packed lunch. They will be the only pupils in school.
Pupils should arrive at the test centre at the time specified below. It is important that pupils do this if we are to get through the number of pupils involved. They should not arrive very early but also not be late.

	Form
	Surnames beginning with these letters
	Arrival time

	7AF
	A to K
	9.30 am

	7AF
	L to Z
	9.50 am

	7FN
	A to M
	10.15 am

	7FN
	N to Z
	10.35 am

	7EB
	A to L
	10.55 am

	7EB
	M to Z
	11.15 am

	7JA 
	A to M
	11.35 am

	7 JA
	N to Z
	11.55 am

	7MC
	A to K
	12.15 pm

	7MC
	L to Z
	12.35pm

	7RP
	A to J
	12.55 pm

	7RP
	K to Z
	1.15 pm

	7DS
	A to K
	1.35 pm

	7DS
	L to Z
	1.55pm

	7MY
	A to M
	2.15 pm

	7MY
	N to Z
	2.35 pm



The test is nothing to worry about but it is important to make sure that we are all safe.
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